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Letter of Declaration 
 
 
 
Date:   January 22, 2024 
 
To:   Valued Customer 
 
From:   Joe Wang – Global Sourcing Manager 
 
Subject:  FDA compliance Letter – Latex Gloves 
 
Product Description:  Latex Gloves for IBS Food Service Products  
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
We do hereby inform that we adopt and follow the U.S. Food and Drug Administration’s Good 
Manufacturing Practice Guidelines in our gloves manufacturing processes. The formulations and 
ingredients that we use in producing our gloves for Latex Powder gloves and Latex Powder free 
gloves comply with FDA Regulation Title 21 CFR Section 121.106 for food and cosmetic applications. 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
Joe Wang 
Global Sourcing Manager 
Inteplast Group   
 
 


